Headteacher — Mrs S Brereton

. |
ilfrid’s C. E. Primary Schoo
St Wilfrid's C Mabel Street

Newton Heath

M40 1GB

Tel:0161 681 1385

Fax:0161 681 131::

i i ilfri ter.sch.uk
Email: admnn@st-wnlfnds.manchgs

Website: www.stwilfridsceprimary.co uk

Christmas Celebrations 2022

We are so pleased to be able to invite parents back into school for our Christmas celebrations this

year. To keep it as simple as possible, we will be holding all class performances for years 1-6 on
the same day: Monday 12t December 2022.

Each family will receive 2 tickets for any relevant performances. If you do not need the tickets, or
only need 1, please return any spares to the school office. Tickets will be issued the .week
beginning the 28" November and sent home with your children. Requests for additional tickets
should be made to the school office, and these will be issued if there is any availability.

9:15am: Years 3 and 4. Parents can enter via the main office door from 9am. The performance
will take place in the school hall.

10:15am: Years 5 and 6. Parents may stay in the hall for both performances if they have children
in each group. Year 5 and 6 parents can begin to enter the school hall from 10am/ once the other
performance has ended. Please can we ask for your patience during the crossover period.

2pm: Years 1 and 2. Parents can access the hall from 1:50pm. The performance will last no more
than 1 hour.

Nursery and Reception parents are invited into the EYFS unit on Tuesday 13t December from
1:30-2:30pm for Christmas activities with the children.

There will also be an ‘EYFS Open Evening’ held at school on Monday 12t
5:30pm. Current nursery parents are invited to attend, alongside anyone interested in a nursery or

reception place for September 2023. If you know of anyone who is looking for a school place for
the 2023 academic year, please let them know of this event.

December from 4-

If you have not yet downloaded the School Spider App, please do so, as we will continue to
regularly update you this way about events and notices. Logins are available from your child’s
class teacher should you not have received it at parents’ evening this week. If you have parents
evening next week, you can collect it from your child’s teacher then. Please also follow our school
Facebook page as this is also regularly updated. Please note that we will soon be discontinuing
our use of Groupcall, so the School Spider App will become our main way to contact parents.

We look forward to seeing you for the Christmas festivities.

Thank you for you continuing support,
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Sarah Brereton

Headteacher




